
Subscribe to ‘Professional Development’ emails 

As we add more NAATI Test Preparations workshops to the calendar, we will be sending out emails 

to advise Entitlement Note holders that they are open for registration. We will be sending these 

emails to our 'Professional development' subscription group. 

If you wish to receive an email when these workshops become available, we ask that you go in to 

your 'My NZSTI' profile and subscribe yourself to this group - see screenshot below: 

 

 


